
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning Journal 10.3.17 

This week….we have so much to tell you about. We had a special 

visitor from Uganda, we went to see the Lego Dinosaurs at 

Woodhorn, which was amazing and we made fossils and planted 

the first part of our new school garden. WOW!  

First of all, we had a visit from Moses Kiwala who is the head 

teacher of three schools in Uganda. He told us all about his 

schools and how they were different from schools in England. 

The children were amazed to hear that Ugandan children have no 

electricity for lighting or technology and that they get a school 

dinner once a week on a Friday. Even the youngest children walk 5 

to 6 dangerous miles to school and back and many are HIV 

orphans. Moses was equally amazed by how lucky our children are 

and he quickly made friends with all the children. Gabby 

Mcaleaney has set up a crowd funding page on facebook if you 

would like to contribute to supporting the schools in Uganda. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other news……The dinosaurs at Woodhorn were fantastic and all the 

children had a lovely day out. Their behaviour was excellent and we 

enjoyed spending a day outside the classroom with them. Thanks to all the 

volunteers who make it possible to take children out on days like this. 

Please share the photos with your child and let them tell you all about 

their day. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No wonder we all fell asleep on the bus home. 

Next week we are going to have lots of challenges 

involving Lego and dinosaurs! 

Reception will also have height and weight checks on 

Monday morning. 

 


